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Year 6 Production Tickets 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6,  

We would like to invite you to watch our production of ‘The Pied Piper’! There will be 3 

performances this year, as follows:  

Monday 7th July at 6pm ​

Tuesday 8th July at 2pm and 6pm 

Due to the limited space we have available in the hall, we are only able to offer 2 tickets per child 

initially on a first-come first-served basis. Please indicate on the online form which performance 

you would like to reserve tickets for. If space allows nearer the time, we may be able to offer 

additional tickets so please indicate this on the form.  There will be a dress rehearsal for all of KS2 

so some younger siblings will be able to watch then.  

Doors will open for matinee performances at 1:45pm and for evening performances at 5:30pm. 

Seating is allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. If you require an accessible seat, please 

contact the office.  

All children will need to attend all performances, regardless of cast. Children will need to be at 

school for 5:15pm for the evening performance.  

To ensure that we can issue the tickets as fairly and quickly as we can, please complete the online 

form by Wednesday 18th June at the latest. We will then confirm your ticket dates and times ahead 

of the performances. If the form is returned after this date, we cannot guarantee that tickets will 

be available. 

https://forms.gle/gHuzky3ev2R1yzWYA  

 

Kind regards,  

Year 6 Team 

 

​  

mailto:office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk
http://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk
https://forms.gle/gHuzky3ev2R1yzWYA

